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It is my understanding that there is a possibility that Windsor may be the second of 
three communities, after Tecumseh, to recommend removing fluoride from our drinking 
water. I am a resident of Tecumseh and am strongly in favour of keeping our 
water safe, by keeping fluoride in our drinking water. 
Since, this is a complicated issue requiring a combination of technical information, and 
insightful, intelligent reasoned opinions, I defer to those, like our medical officer of 
health. 
Thank you for considering this opinion 

 
Michael Brennan 
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